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hina.qureshi@chipconsulting.org

From: Rehana Mansha <rehanamansha494@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, November 21, 2022 11:17 AM
To: hina.qureshi
Cc: Naila Nizam; Tahir J. Butt; hamza.zaheer; Sundas Tariq
Subject: Re: TM requested to Add and Remove site

Dear Hina, 
 
Good day! 
 
With reference to the discussion Ms.Farwa over the call , she is requested to hold the deployment at Kohistan 
FS until further instructions as Shell has closed their code due non compliances. Therefore, you're requested to 
transfer the SW Abid Ali (his verbal consent has already been taken by supervisor) to Fauji FS . So that he can 
start his work as he joined us four days ago at Kohistan FS. 
 
Regards, 
Rehana Mansha  
 
On Thu, Nov 17, 2022 at 11:59 AM Rehana Mansha <rehanamansha494@gmail.com> wrote: 
Dear Hina, 
 
Good day! 
 
Thank you for Hina for closing all the action requested byTerritory manager Ms. Farwa, however with 
reference to our verbal discussion over the call she is requested to close the site CSD FS ( 10041377) as there 
is no need of SW because site ensure 100% compliance and add new site Fine FS (10041450). 
 
Therefore, following changes will be occurred, 
 

Sr. No Safety Warden Name Ship to Currently Deployed Ship to Transfer to
1 Muhammad Saleem Khan  10041377 CSD SERVICE STATION OLD RWP 10041450 FINE PETROLEUM SERVICE

 
Your usual support requested it. 
 
Regards, 
Rehana Mansha  
 
 
 
Dear Rehana, 
  
Need your support to Shift the Safety warden from  Al Shifa and Mandra to  Mentioned Sites. As both Al shifa and 
Mandra do not need Safety Warden. 
  
Safety Warden Required 
FAUJI SERVICE STATION 



2

RAWALPINDI FILLING STATION 
  
Also AK is a difficult site need a well train Safety Warden.  
  
Thank you for the support. 
  
Regards, 
Farwa  
  


